From:

Sent: 18 January 2019 17:54

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: WISLOE GREEN, Proposed development of 1500 houses
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir / Madam,

| wish to lodge an objection to the above proposed changes to the Local Plan on the following grounds;

1. The land is outside is outside (for good reasons) the current designated development boundary.

2. This is a poor use of good quality farming land.

3. The current infrastructure (even with the proposed changes) would in no way support the traffic and
transport needs of the increased population. Especially as the roads feed the main arterial outlet for both
Dursley, Cam and Coaley.

Finally I would like to think | take a liberal approach to planning matters, but as a long term resident of the
area | know that this large scale development, if proceeded with, would have a detrimental and swamping

affect on the existing local communities.

Yours sincerely

I
Slimbridge Resident.



